ROY DEN HOLLANDER

Business and Law Consultant

545 East 14th Street

New York, NY  10009

Tel. & Fax: (212) 995-5201

Mobile 917 687 0652

rdhh@erols.com
September 17, 2001

Cohen Goldstein & Silpe, LLP

505 Park Avenue

NY, NY 1002

Dear Steve,

This letter is to notify you that I have retained another attorney to handle my Annulment/Divorce.  His name is 
Robert Moses



60 East 42nd Street, Suite 3210



NY, NY 10017.

Once again, I do not believe that I should be charged for the expenses related to the Default Motion because I relied on your firm’s representation that my wife had not filed an answer when in fact she did.  Please provide with an accounting of the remaining charges and any refund.

I have made arrangements with Amy to pick up my files and deliver them to Mr. Moses.

Sincerely,

Roy Den Hollander

Copy to: Amy Saltzman

